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Newsletter #10 

Thursday 24th September 2020 

Week 10 Term 3 

Principal’s Message 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

Here we are at the end of Term 3 and at Level 1 and spring is just around the corner, perhaps things 

are beginning to brighten up in 2020. Last day of term this Friday 25th September (tomorrow) and  

term 4 starts on Monday 12th October.  When the children return they will be in summer uniform.  

this includes wearing a sunhat during breaks. Please check the back of the newsletter for details.  

 

First Communion and Confirmation:  

Congratulations and blessings to our children who were Confirmed and made their First Communion 

last Sunday. Also a big thank you to Rosemary Roberts and her team for preparing the children so 

well this year, despite all the disruptions.  

 

Dates: Please check the dates on the back of this newsletter and mark in your calendar, 

especially the teacher only day.  

Wishing you all the best for a safe and restful holiday. 

God Bless, Jane Rutherford 
 

 

 

  



Children are to wear their summer 
uniform in Term 4 

 

 

This Weeks’ Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

 

September 

20th—Veer (Rm 5) 

21st—Hannah (Rm 3) 

22nd—Tristan (Rm 7) 

25th (Arushi (Rm 4) 

HOLIDAY BIRTHDAYS: 

27th—Evan (Rm 4); 28th—Heather (Rm 5); 30th 

Ryan (Rm 5) 

October 

4th—Athea (Rm 6); 5th—Dasha (Rm 5) & Jake 

(1A); Sef (Rm 6), Gabriela (Rm 2); Keana (Rm 7) 

7th—Susy (1A) 

10th—Adam (Rm 5) 

Are just about here again!!!!  

Click on the following link to see what 
holiday programmes are available  

http://www.stpius.school.nz/1/file_sets/20-

school-holiday-programmes Or you can go 
to our website—www.stpius.school.nz 

and click on School Holiday Programmes.  

NOTE THESE DATES FOR 

NEXT TERM 

Parents, please get your 
children to search at 

home, cars, bags, under 
beds for library books 
and return them to the 
School Library NOW!.  

Thank you 
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